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N O T I C E

The Secretariat to the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, wishes to advise that the sixth preparatory meeting for the Special Conference on Security has been scheduled for August 4, 5, and 6, 2003, from 10:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m., in the Simón Bolívar Room, for continued consideration of the Draft Declaration of the Conference (CP/CSH-558/03 rev. 3), bearing in mind the comments of member states provided in document CP/CSH-558/03 rev. 3 add. 1.
/
In addition, the seventh meeting has been scheduled tentatively for September 3, 4, and 5, 2003, and the eighth for September 29 and 30 and October 1, 2003.
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�.	The Committee’s deliberations on the Draft Declaration of the Special Conference on Security are closed.





